
April 15, 2004 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Rabanco LTD d.b.a. Sea Tac Disposal  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn 
 
Enclosed please find new pages for Tariff No.25 of Rabanco LTD., d.b.a. Sea Tac Disposal.  This filing 
represents a general rate increase to the total customer base of 7.6% or approximately $355,000.   
  
Customers in the Sea Tac service area have not seen an increase in 8 years.  Since that time, we have seen 
double digit percentage increases to L&I insurance, healthcare, and pension while labor and other general 
operating expenses have also increased.  
 
As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the King County Chair 
impacted by this filing.  We will be mailing customer notices to all affected customers on May 1, 2004.  
We will file a copy of the customer notices with your office prior to the mailing to receive the appropriate 
feedback. 
 
Finally, please note that some of the enclosed schedules contain privileged and confidential information 
which are being submitted under RCW 480-09-335.  If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-
2448. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Guimond 
Region Finance Manager 
 
 
 
CC: Mr. Ron Sims, King County Executive  


